
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday Services 

Junior School 

         Wednesday 17th February 2021 

 
As an Anglican and Uniting Church school, Pedare celebrates Ash 

Wednesday with in-school services for all Junior School students. During 

these services, students may choose to receive a symbolic Ash Wednesday 

craft activity to complete when they return to class. 

The College Chaplain, Mr John Morton, and Rev Sue Page will lead the 

services which will be held in the College Chapel. 

The times of each service are listed below:  

Years 4 & 5 

9.00 – 9.30am 

Years 2 & 3 

9.45 – 10.15am 

Reception & Year 1 

11.00 – 11.30am 

 

Parents and caregivers are 

welcome to join in this service 

along with their child’s class. 

Important: 

On arrival, adults must check in, 

sanitise hands and maintain social 

distancing in the tiered seating of 

the Chapel.  

 


